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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
DECEMBER 3-4, 2016
Saturday 
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Bernie & Joan Gillott (RIP)

Requested By:  Debbie Kelly
Sunday 
8:00 AM
Mass

Intention: Marty Fisher (RIP)
Requested By:  Bruce & Trudy Vanderhoof
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  John Michael Smith (RIP)

Requested By:  Kitty Smith
WEEK OF
DECEMBER 5-9, 2016
Monday

No Mass
Tuesday
12:00 Noon
Mass
   Intention:  Max Lupei (Health)

Requested By:  Bob & Cheryl Davis
Wednesday      

No Mass
Thursday 
12:00 Noon
Mass

Intention:  Victor Zabicki (RIP)


Requested By:  Pat & Joan Dorgan


7:00 PM
Mass


Intention:  Paul Fitzpatrick (RIP)


Requested By:  Pat & Joan Dorgan
Friday

No Mass
THIS WEEKEND OF
DECEMBER 10-11, 2016
Saturday 
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Paul Fitzpatrick (RIP)

Requested By:  The Carrington’s
Sunday 
8:00 AM
Mass

Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  Frankie & Shawn Fostek (RIP)

Requested By:  Philip & Anna Fostek
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DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

DECEMBER 5-11, 2016
Monday:  Is 35:1-10
Tuesday:  Is 40:1-11
Wednesday:  Is 40:25-31
Thursday:  Gn 3:99-15, 20; Eph 1:3-6, 11-12; Lk 1:26-38
Friday:  Is 48:17-19
Saturday:  Sir 48:1-4, 9-11; Mt 17:9a, 10-13
Sunday: Is 35:1-6a, 10; Jas 5:7-10; Mt 11:2-11
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
December 5-11, 2016
In Memory of:  Adam Jacobus

BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei


"For where your treasure is, there your heart will be also."  Matthew 6:21
OPERATING BUDGET
Fiscal Year 7/1/16 through 6/30/2017
Annual operating expense budget:
 $540,244
OFFERTORY
Actual 11/27/2016: $4,745.35
Gifts were in envelopes and in loose cash/checks 

With a Weekend Mass attendance total of353
Thanksgiving Mass 66
Other 11/27/2016 not used for operations totaled $1,779.02
In addition we received E-giving support this week totaling 

$1,349.50


CHRISTMAS GIFTS
In this season of gift giving to family, friends, and those less fortunate, we hope you will also consider your gifts to St. Therese.  It is through the donations of every individual and family in the congregation that we are able to carry on our work.  You cans use electronic giving options for both regular offerings and one-time gifts.  To help us achieve a more consistent level of funding, please visit www.sttheresechurch.info.  Merry Christmas and God Bless!
We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express,

Debit Cards, and savings/checking drafts.
DECEMBER SECOND COLLECTIONS 
December 3-4
Parish Growth
December 24-25
Catholic Charities



LOM UPDATE
The finance council wanted to share with you the following statistics as provided by the Diocese regarding the Living Our Mission Capital Campaign for the quarter ended 9/30/16. We have received 162 pledges in excess of $665,000. Our initial goal was $393,000 and we are so very grateful for your generosity. We are at 169% of that goal at this point and have paid pledges of $225,000 or 34% of $665,000 of which we have received $81,000 of our parish share of $313,000.00. Questions about pledges should be directed to Amanda Glass at the Diocese at 804-622-5122. Thank you for your continued support of this 5 year initiative!

CATHOLIC CAMPAIGN FOR HUMAN DEVELOPMENT

Thank you for your contributions to the collection for the Catholic Campaign for Human Development (CCHD)!  Your generous gifts will help CCHD break the cycle of poverty in the United State through better education, improved housing, and economic development.  Through CCHD and its beneficiaries, we demonstrate Catholic social teaching and carry out Jesus’ mission to “bring glad tidings to the poor…to proclaim liberty to captives and recovery of sight to the blind, to let the oppressed go free.”  (Lk 4:18)



BINGO UPDATE
On November 22, Bingo attendance included 28 players (5 parishioners) and 14 volunteers.  The night’s deposit of $665.60 will be used to meet liturgical and facilities needs of the parish.  For calendar year 2016, donations now total $26,500.     

To volunteer for this Stewardship Ministry, even one Monday night per month, please call Terry at 824-9028 or Carol at 694-4915.  (Note:   We will be closed December 26th and January 2nd.)
RIDE NEEDED!

The parish office had a call from a parishioner who lives in the Dutton area would like a ride to and from Mass. Anyone who might be able to help, please call Ann in the office for information.  Thank you.

THERESIAN’S CHRISTMAS BAKE SALE
The Theresians Annual Bake Sale will be held before and after mass on December 10 and 11.  Be sure to stop by and purchase delicious home baked cookies and candies for only $5 per pound. 

PREPARING THE WAY TO BABY JESUS

Arts and Environment is seeking for volunteers to help decorate the Church for Christmas and through the year.  No experience needed, we will have a task for everyone, but if you are gifted in the art of decorating we need your input and taste to make His coming very special.  Please contact Ana Raterman at Ana.de.panama@gmail.com or call the office to sign up. 

UPCOMING YOUTH EVENTS

Sunday, December 11, Youth Mass: positions needed are 3 Altar Servers, 3 Lectors, choir, greeters, ushers, and Eucharistic Ministers (must be Confirmed).   If you have a youth who would like to serve in the Mass, please call Brandon Allaman, Youth Minister, at 693-5939 or e-mail youthminister@stthersglo.org.  
FEBRUARY 10-12, 2017 DIOCESAN 

YOUTH CONFERENCE

The Diocesan Youth Conference is a weekend event held each calendar year to gather high school youth from all 145 parishes located in the Diocese of Richmond to one central location. The Conference is a highly energetic, engaging, and awesome opportunity for our high school teenagers to gather as a larger Church community and celebrate the amazing richness of our Catholic Christian faith.

Who can go: 8th Graders – 12th Grade.

Where is it: Richmond Marriott Downtown in Richmond, Virginia.

For more information: http://evangelizerichmond.org/events/dyc2017/

If you are interested in going or learning more information please call or email the Youth Minister Brandon Allaman.

UPCOMING YOUNG ADULT EVENTS
Month of December

Tuesday night’s Dec 6, 13, and 20, 7 - 8:30 p.m. at Immaculate Conception Catholic Church. 

Nourish your body and soul this Advent! Immaculate Conception Catholic Church in Hampton invites all young adults (in their 20's and 30's) to join us for a simple evening of prayer with readings and music, followed by food, wine, and fellowship.


If you are interested call or email Brandon Allaman. Depending on how many we would carpool from St. Therese to Immaculate Conception.

Every Wednesday at 6:00 to 7:30 pm: Rosary and Adoration with fellowship afterwards.

*If you have any College Students coming back home they are welcomed to join us.

1% PRAYER CHALLENGE
At 10:00AM every Monday through Friday during Advent, all are invited to participate in community prayer. We will highlight a different devotion each week. Please see the table set up in the Commons for additional information and resources.



CONGRATULATIONS!!!
Congratulations to Aidan Davis for winning the Thanksgiving Raffle Basket.  
 “Then the wolf shall be a guest of the lamb, with a little child to guide them.”





Second Sunday of Advent





December 4, 2016








